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 CDSL/RISK/DP/POLCY/2024/177                                                             April 02, 2024                                                              

 

REMINDER: SUBMISSION OF COMPLIANCE OF CLOSURE OF FINDINGS 

IDENTIFIED DURING VAPT 

 
Depository Participants are advised to refer to CDSL Communiqué 

CDSL/AUDIT/DP/POLICY/2024/91 dated February 13, 2024, on ‘Submission of Compliance Of 

Closure Of Findings Identified During VAPT’. 

 

As per the said communique, Depository Participants are required to rectify the vulnerabilities 

identified during the VAPT exercise and submit the compliance of closure of vulnerabilities identified 

for the financial year 2023-2024 on or before March 31, 2024. 

 

Depository Participants who have not yet submitted the report on AuditWeb are requested to submit 

it immediately. 

 

Queries regarding this communiqué may be sent to CDSL – Helpdesk through e-mail on 

helpdesk@cdslindia.com or dpinfosec@cdslindia.com or call us on: 08069144800. 

 

sd/- 

 
Ashwin Lalchandani 
Assistant Vice President – Risk Management 
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